Supplemental Exhibit V
Letter of Support [May 1, 2023]



From: Dan Waterhouse

To: Jose Valenzuela
Subject: Car Wash on McKinley
Date: Monday, May 01, 2023 6:24:08 AM

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Good morning! Please include this message for the planning commission’s consideration this week. I support the car
wash being built at McKinley and Fine.

As far as the adult day care goes, it’s another example of a business operating illegally in town. In this case it’s their
unpermitted events center. Hopefully, code enforcement will take a long hard look at this operation.

Dan Waterhouse
Fresno

Sent from my iPhone
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